PHILGUARANTEE

Philippine Guarantee Corporation

NOTICE OF AWARD

PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2021-190

December 21, 2021

MR. STEVE A. MALINGAN
President & CEO

Pro-Valuers Alliance Corporation
Suite 802, Shaw Tower,

St. Francis Cor., Shaw Bivd.,
Ortigas Center, Mandaluyong

Dear Mr. Malingan:

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of
services of two (2) Independent Appraisers to conduct an updated appraisal of two
(2) lots located at Margarita Northville, Barangay Sapang Maragul, Tarlac City,
Tarlac is awarded to Pro-Valuers Alliance Corporation in the amount of Pesos:
Twenty-Four Thousand (Php24,000.00), inclusive of applicable taxes.

Pro-Valuers Alliance Corporation is therefore required from receipt of this Notice
of Award to formally enter into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this
requirement, you can coordinate with Ms. Marichu A. Lazaro of Recovery
Management Department at malazaro@philguarantee.gov.ph.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest
possible time.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL

President and CE%
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